Dempsey, Matthew

From:

Sent: 16 February 2017 16:16
To: Cassidy, Michael; Planning
Subject: Re: 2016/6699/p

would you answer these points please.
thanks
AN Fox

From:

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 10:22 AM

To: michael.cassidy@camden.gov.uk ; planning
Subject: 2016/6699/p

100 Avenue Road.

| see this dreadful scheme is still in play. | objected to the proposal earlier.. and still object on grounds of
massive over-development and loss of local amenity and blight to surrounding residents.

Please confirm that the latest submission by EL is a VARIATION , and thus requires full public consultation.

Their request for early demolition MUST be denied, as the detailed plans have not yet had independent
scrutiny. Please confirm Camden will undertake independent engineering analysis of these plans.

Alan Fox
15 Makepeace Ave N6 6EL



